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Since we found the mechanisms to function normally in every re­
spect, except for the light trigger put I, we are prepared to re­
turn it to you after readjusting the trigger to factory specifi­
cations and resealing the adjustment screws. We strongly advise 
that no adjustments to the trigger be made by anyone not factory 
authorized and trained. Also, lubrication should be kept to an 
absolute minimum. However, as a gesture of good wi I I and to re­
store your confidence in the rifle, we wi I I instal I, at no 
charge, a new trigger assembly, if you so desire. We will await 
your decision and reply. 

Thank you for affording us the opportunity to examine the action 
and report our findings. 
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Sincerely, 

R.L. St. John 
Product Service 

Rernington,~nns Compau)~ Inc. 
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